Donna Johnson

From: Dan Denning <d.denning@pyroshows.com>
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 10:44 AM

To: Leslie R. Jackson; Donna Johnson

Cc: Jesse Salveson

Subject: Campbell Football 2024

As we discussed last week Campbell has decided to not shoot fireworks for Football this year. the permits have been
approved but not paid for at this time. Let’s hold this file open in case Campbell later decides to ask us to shoot a game.
we would update the COIl and pay the necessary fee at that time. Please acknowledge your agreement with this and as
always | appreciate your understanding.

Thank you,

Dan

Dan Denning
Show Director

m: 910-890-0651 o: 800-238-5114
wW: Www.pyroshows.com

4652 Catawba River Road
Catawba, South Carolina 29704
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